-----Original Message-----

From: Dwight Wilson

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 4:37 PM

To: Distrib- City Clerk <city.clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> Subject: Economic Development Strategic Plan

Dear San Rafael City Council Members,

As someone who has worked in the fields of environmental restoration and education, and who has been fortunate to live and work around the world (and now in San Rafael), I want to praise the economic development plan before you this evening and encourage your full support of it.

I am particularly excited about the focus on "downtown reimagination" and on climate solutions to move forward economic revitalization, and I hope you will do all you can to make San Rafael as innovative, forward-thinking and inspiring as possible.

Many thanks,

Dwight Wilson